
(Presented at LTEA Board Meeting on March 27, 2019) 

 

Proposed Changes to LTEA Rules – 1st Readings 

 

Section 2. Rules Governing LTEA Roads, Gates, and Waters 

Proposed: All property owners will pay an Annual User Fee of $50.  The 

fee includes gate cards, boat and trailer stickers, and all other 

identification stickers as required. 

 

Section 2. Rules Governing LTEA Roads, Gates, and Waters 

 B. Rules Regarding Use of Gates 

 Proposed: Additional Cards are available for $20 each. 
 

 

Section 2. Rules Governing LTEA Roads, Gates, and Waters 

Proposed: All new LTEA Property Owners will pay a “New Owners” fee of 

$200 (Two hundred dollars).  The fee provides the new 

owner(s) with a maximum of 10 cards, all appropriate 

identification stickers, and a manual of LTEA Bylaws, Rules, and 

Building Codes. 

 

The adoption of any of the proposed rules will require changing the LTEA Rules in 

several places. 

 

The Board will vote on these proposals at the April 24, 2019 meeting at the 

Oakwood Schools Unit Office on Rte. 150.  The meeting begins at 7:00 PM. 


